
Kentucky Rural Water Association 
Alt Helping water and wastewater utilities help themselves 

November 20, 2014 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: Case No. 2014-00393 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

RECEIVED 
NOV 2 5 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Kentucky Rural Water Association has submitted a request for continuing education 
credit for workshops entitled "Sustainable Management of Rural and Small Water and 
Wastewater Systems Workshop" that will offer six (6) hours per session of continuing 
education credit. We have three of these workshops scheduled at this time: 

Thursday, December 11, 2014 
Central KY/Ag Expo Center 
Liberty, Kentucky 

Thursday, January 8, 2015 
	

Wednesday, January 14, 2015 
UK Research & Education Center 

	
Morehead Conference Center 

Princeton, Kentucky 
	

Morehead, Kentucky 

Our plan is to make these workshops available to utilities upon their request. If 
additional sessions are scheduled, we will re-submit an application to the Public Service 
Commission. 

With this added information (specific dates and locations), we respectfully request that 
these three sessions be considered for approval of continuing education credit for water 
district commissioners. Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have further 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

net Cole 
Education Coordinator 
j.cole©krwa.org  
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